
    
 
The Christmas Fair will be fast approaching once we return from Half Term.  The date is 8th 
December.  As there is no PA committee we will need plenty of volunteers to help with the 
following: 
 

1. Christmas Tree 
We now have volunteers to buy the tree from Squires and decorate it before the 
Fair. 
 

2. Tables 
Volunteers to liaise with All Saints to confirm we can use their tables and 
collect/return them. 
 

3. Silent Auction 
This was a really successful stall last year and raised over £2000 on it’s own.  It would 
be great to do this again and reps will ask their year groups for prize donations for 
the auction.  We need someone to coordinate this stall before the fair and on the 
day.   
 

4. Photo Booth 
We are lucky to have the photo booth again this year and will need some volunteers 
to take payments on the day.   
Please email pa@cardinalnewmanschool.co.uk and let us know where you can help. 
 
Thanks for your support 

 
 
  
 
 
 
   
 

mailto:pa@cardinalnewmanschool.co.uk

